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Fly tiers use small patches of fur to tie fishing flies.  For the most part the fur that if 

sold to fly tiering material providers and then is made available to fly tiers is provided 

by hunters. HB 3390 will adversely affect a large industry. Oregon has many shops 

and providers of materials that serve a wide market of sportsmen and fly tiers that will 

be affected. We ask that at the very least and exception be provided for the providers 

of fly tying materials. 

 

Respectfully, 

Lanning Hochhauser, President 

Dupage Rivers Fly Tiers (DRiFT) 


